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Dear Croton-Harmon Community:

As you know, our district has adopted four Guiding Questions as we look to inspire and enhance
innovative and creative approaches across our schools. One of those Guiding Questions is:

How will Croton-Harmon Schools develop into a future-driven school system?

Our collective pursuit of answers to this Guiding Question will involve all aspects of our school
system, including envisioning what the future of our school facilities can look like. With that in
mind, | am pleased to share with you the newest Superintendent’s Video Update, which focuses
on the continued efforts of the Future Facilities Planning Team in development of a proposed
capital project designed to impact “the Tigers of today, and tomorrow”. We ask that you please
mark your calendars for December 13, which is the planned date for the community vote on the
proposed facilities project.

Thank you for taking the time to view this Video Update. As always, if you have any questions,
suggestions, or ideas that you would like to share with me, please feel free to contact me via
email or schedule a time to stop in and see me in person.

With Tiger Pride,
Steve

Stephen Walker
Superintendent of Schools


https://ensemble.lhric.org/Watch/z4FXw5g8

